
HB 2599 -- POLICY AFFECTING DEPARTMENT BUDGETS

SPONSOR: Korman

Beginning August 28, 2018, this bill requires all state departments
and governmental entities operating programs that receive
appropriations to report to the appropriate appropriation committee
of the House of Representatives and the Senate any changes in the
department's revenues or expenditures resulting from a change in
the department's policy and request additional appropriations to
compensate for such change in policy if needed.


